
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

1st December 2024 

The Warlingham Week 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

In response to parental feedback, we are aiming to streamline our communications by 
consolidating important updates and reminders into fewer, more comprehensive messages. This 
approach is designed to reduce the volume of separate communications from the school while 
ensuring parents remain well-informed. Below, you’ll find important information and upcoming 
events, organised by year group.  

All Year Groups 

Warlingham School & Sixth Form Christmas Concert – 12th December 
Join us for our annual Christmas Concert on Tuesday, 12th December, at 7:00 PM in the Main Hall. 
The event will showcase the incredible talents of our Music Department, with performances from 
students and staff. There will also be an opportunity to sing along to Christmas carols! Doors open 
at 6:30 PM, with the PTA serving drinks and mulled wine. The PTA will give a short presentation 
before the concert, updating you on the funds raised over the past year. Tickets are free and 
available from the Main Reception, with a collection at the end to support the Music Department. 
We’d love to see you there! 

Christmas Card Competition 
The Art Department invites students to participate in the annual Christmas Card Competition. 
Students can choose their own theme and work in any medium. Entries should be on unfolded A4 
paper. Prizes include an Art Goodie Bag and A4 sketchbook for the winners in KS3 and KS4. The 
winning designs will be printed as the official Warlingham School Christmas cards. Deadline for 
entries: Wednesday, 4th December. 

Sponsored Walk/Swim – Total Raised 
We are delighted to share that the total raised from the sponsored walk/swim event last term 
was £4921.50. Thank you to all students, parents, carers, relatives, and friends who contributed to 
this successful fundraising event. If you are yet to add your sponsorship funds, please log into 
Wisepay as the account will remain open until the end of this term. We look forward to sharing  
details on how these funds will benefit your child’s school experience. 

 

 



 

Year 7 

We have received feedback about the toilets being especially busy during lunch and break times. 
Please remind your child that the toilets near the outside changing rooms are designated for Year 7 
students only and are typically much less crowded. 

Years 7–11 

Flu Vaccinations – Thursday, 12th December 
The final round of nasal flu vaccinations will take place on the morning of Thursday, 12th 
December. If you have not yet provided consent and would like your child to be vaccinated, please 
complete the e-consent form by noon on 6th December at www.surreyimmunisations.co.uk using 
the school code SR138928. For any queries, contact the Immunisation Team at 01737 775 467 or 
email fchc.immunisation.team@nhs.net   

Years 12 & 13 

Registration Activities – Week Commencing 2nd December 
Please find attached details of next week’s tutor-time activities. These are also available on 
Satchel for students to review. Year 12 students will be focusing on work experience placements, 
while Year 13 will continue researching their next steps. Encourage your child to check our Padlet 
site for additional resources: Warlingham Sixth Form College (padlet.com) For any questions, 
please contact Mr. R. Leay at r.leay@warlinghamtlt.co.uk 

Year 13 

Year 13 Parents’ Evening – Thursday, 5th December 
Year 13 Parents’ Evening will be held in-person on Thursday, 5th December, from 4:00 PM to 7:30 
PM. Students are expected to attend with their parents/carers. Full details were emailed on 27th 
November. 

We hope you and your family have enjoyed a relaxing weekend! 

Kind regards 

 

Mr P Foster 

Headteacher 
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